Joseph A. Godles

From: Joseph A. Godles

Sent: Tuesday, October 9, 2018 1:47 PM

To: Paul Blais (Paul.Blais@fcc.gov)

Cc: Michael Lehmkuhl

Subject: Request for special temporary authority, Call Sign E010016, File No. SES-STA-20180928-02887
Paul,

As discussed, the in-orbit testing schedule for the Telstar 18 VANTAGE satellite has slipped, and so we are changing the
requested start date for the above-referenced STA from October 19 to October 26. Per your suggestion, we will upload
a copy of this email to IBFS.

Joe



